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	Pos
	Name/s
	team
	canoe
	controls
found
	Time taken
	penalty
	final
score

	1
	John Embrey
	O
	kayak
	23
	39.20
	
	230

	2
	Art O’Toole & Ian Puckrin 
	H
	double
	23
	42.51
	
	230

	3
	Kate Kingston
	O
	kayak
	23
	52.22
	
	230

	4
	Rudland Family
	H
	canadian
	23
	55.37
	
	230

	5
	Don & Laurence Bealing
	C
	canadian 
	23
	58.52
	  
	230

	6
	Jon & Maggie Hately 
	O
	canadian 
	23
	62.50
	15
	215

	7
	Claire Parkin
	H
	kayak
	23
	64.00
	20
	210

	8
	Abigail & Ida Gaines
	O
	canadian
	16
	58.54
	
	160

	9
	Ted & Andy Gaines 
	O
	canadian
	16
	59.00 
	
	160

	10
	Wayne Collier & Nick Case 
	H
	canadian
	23
	74.00
	70
	160

	11
	David Mills
	H
	kayak
	16
	63.00
	15
	145

	12
	David Wilson & Sarah Benson 
	H
	canadian
	22
	75.00
	75
	145

	13
	Jonny Reed & Dave Thompson 
	H
	canadian
	22
	76.00
	80
	140

	14
	Henry & Aaron Gribble
	O
	canadian
	16
	67.50
	40
	120

	15
	Lauren Richardson & Chris May
	H
	canadian 
	23
	85.00
	125
	105

	16
	Paul Firth & Family
	C
	canadian 
	10
	59.00
	
	100

	17
	Saira, Graham & Family
	C
	canadian 
	  9
	58.56
	
	  90

	18
	Tyler Thompson 
	C
	canadian 
	10
	Did not dib finish

	19
	Jen & Arlo Aspin
	C
	canadian
	15
	Did not dib finish

	20
	Sharon & Miles MacInnes 
	C
	canadian
	22
	Did not dib finish

	21
	Phil Barnes 
	C
	canadian 
	19
	Did not dib finish


Trophy Winners
Winner: John Embrey	, 			2nd: Art O’Toole & Ian Puckrin 
1st HOAA crew: Wayne Collier & Nick Case 	2nd HOAA crew:  David Wilson & Sarah Benson  
Team: 	1st Orienteers (1,3,6,8): 18,        2nd HOAA: (2,4,7, 10): 23,  	3rd Canoeists:(5,15,16,17): 54
Organiser’s comments:
The great thing I like most at Canu-O is the wide mix of ages and abilities, from very young to very old, with everyone having a great time on the river. After 5 courses I feel this one was the right standard for our range of abilities. Nobody said it was too easy or too hard.
I am saddened that my personal protest against the landowner and the council for taking away our free public access to the river spoilt the event for you all, myself included. I did it there and then only because I felt the publicity generated would give us a better chance of holding the event next year without newly imposed access charges or conditions.  
Please note I will be not be doing any more protesting myself but hope that younger and more capable people will continue to campaign to keep our historical free public access to the river. I will still be doing everything I can to hold Canu-O in 2024 but from now on in a quiet and more acceptable manner.  I look forward to seeing you again next year, same place & same time of year and will confirm the actual date as soon as I can. 
Phil Puckrin (event organiser)


